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A UTICA, NEW YORK 13501
& YAT: Telephone 315-797-7292

MARCH 18, 1980

DEAR MR COOPER:

THANK YOU FOR YOUR RECEPTION REPORT OF MARCH 14, 1980 OF WUTQ ON 1550KHZ.
WE WERE ON THE AIR BETWEEN 2:35 AND 3:45am TO ADJUST OUR AUDIO PROCESSING
EQUIPMENT. WE INTENTIONALLY GAVE THE STATION ID SEVERAL TIMES INCASE SOMEONE
HAPPENED TO BE LISTENING. WE PROGRAM COUNTRY MUSIC AND CARRY THE "WHEELING JAMBORIE"
AS WELL AS OTHER COUNTRY SHOWS. THANKS AGAIN FOR THE REPORT.

SENCERELY YOURS,
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JOHN F. BUNKFELDT
GENERAL MANAGER/CHIEF ENGINEER.





